
Support with A level & GCSE 
Exam Results 

We know that receiving your exam results can be a stressful time, but whether your
results are better or worse than you had hoped for; there are still many options open
to you. Your Hampshire Futures careers advisers are available throughout the exam
results period to help talk through your options.

• If you are worried you don’t have the grades for your place at college or sixth
form;

• Or, If your plans for September have changed;
• Or, if you are unsure what to do next;

You can contact us by email throughout August at: careers.service@hants.gov.uk
and a qualified careers adviser will be in touch to talk through your options with you.

In addition we are offering a telephone helpline for both GCSE and A Level results
day. The phone line will be active 9am – 5pm on the 13th & 14th and the 20th & 21st of
August. Please call 07784 264 699 and our experienced advisers will support you.

You can also find help and ideas about all your options on the Hampshire Futures
Website.
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